
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003

1. PETITIONS 
 
 TRAVIS ROAD TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 
 Two petitions were received from residents of Quantock Place concerning the Travis Road Traffic 

Management Plan.  Each petition contains 16 signatures in total.  The prayers read as follows: 
 
 “We, the undersigned residents of Quantock Place ask that these accessways into Quantock Place 

are taken off the plans.” 
 
 “We, the residents of Travis Country, ask that you reassess this part of the redevelopment and 

consider a solid median strip broken with turning bays for vehicles turning into and exiting Travis 
Country Drive (western end), similar to those which would have been painted during the 2003/04 
safety improvements.” 

 
 The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 3 of this report. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


